
Public Works Inquiries
The federal parliament's Joint Standing Committee on Public Works is
conducting inquiries into the following proposed works:
• Proposed Fit-out of New Leased Premises for the Department of the

Prime Minister and Cabinet at 1 National Circuit, Barton, ACT at an
estimated cost of $23 million.

• Proposed Fit-out of New Leased Premises for the Attorney-General's
Department at 3 - 5 National Circuit, Barton, ACT at an estimated cost of
$23 million.

• Development of a New Collection Storage Facility for the National Library
of Australia, at an estimated cost of approximately $9.9 million.

• Australian War Memorial: Construction of East Building, at an estimated
cost of approximately $11.5 million.

If you have any comments to make on any one of these developments, in
respect of the need, cost, scope, purpose and value for money, please
forward your submission to:
The Secretary
Public Works Committee
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600
Phone: (02) 6277 4636
Fax: (02) 6277 4426
Email: jcpw@aph.gov.au
The closing date for submissions for each inquiry is Friday 23 July
2004.
The project submissions from the referring agencies and further information
are available from the committee's website at
www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/pwc or from the committee
secretariat.
Please note that the Public Works Committee is neither involved in
tendering processes nor in the awarding of contracts. Inquiries on those
matters should be addressed to the agencies proposing to carry out the j
works.
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